

## AVELLA HONORED BY NEW YORK CITY RETIRED TRANSIT POLICE OFFICERS' ASSOCIATION

TONY AVELLA January 11, 2013

ISSUE: LOCAL GOVERNMENT, NEW YORK CITY, POLICE



On October 3<sup>rd</sup>, 2012 the New York City Retired Transit Police Officers' Association honored Senator Tony Avella at their annual membership meeting. Ed Russo, president of the association, presented Senator Avella with a plaque "in recognition and appreciation of your dedication and continued support of the men and women of law enforcement."

The New York City Retired Transit Police Officers' Association represents the retired officers of the New York City Transit Police Department.

In the Photo (From Left to Right): Senator Tony Avella; New York City Retired Transit Police Officers' Association President Ed Russo